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January 2025          BE THE BEST YOU CAN BE!            January 2025 

          
WELCOME BACK AND HAPPY 2025! 

January not only brings in the New Year, 

but the bitter cold wintery weather as 

well.  It is time to get prepared.  During 

cold and snowy weather, please 

remember that students are to be at 

school no earlier than 8:40 a.m.  When the weather 

is extremely cold, students should arrive at school as 

close to the entry time (8:45 a.m.) as possible.  Listen 

to your local radio or television station for school 

closures and starting immediately, the automated 

phone messaging system will contact all 

parents/guardians in the event of a school 

cancellation due to inclement weather. 
 

Reports will be going home on Friday, February 14th 

It is important for all students to keep up with their 

homework, assignments, and tests to be successful. 

Last minute catch-ups do not always work. 
 

As educators and education workers, we know the 

trust you extend to us with your children each day; 

we take responsibility for school safety very 

seriously. Please use the video/intercom located at 

the front entrance doors to reach the main office.  

Please note that all doors are locked during the 

school day. 

 

SAFETY PRECAUTIONS DURING WINTER RECESS 
A reminder to everyone coming back from 

holidays about some safety precautions 

during winter recess: 

● No throwing snow!  It can cause injury, as 

it may have ice. 

● Beware of ice patches when running or playing 

because it is easy to slip and injure yourself. 

● Avoid water - getting wet in the cold. 

● Dress appropriately with hats, boots, scarves, 

mitts, snow pants, etc. 

● Always remember to send an extra pair of indoor 

shoes to school so we can keep the school 

hallways, classrooms, and carpets clean. 

 

 

 

 

KRISPY KREME FUNDRAISER 
Our Krispy Kreme Donut fundraiser was a wonderful 

success! We have raised $4,476.50!! We had 4 

students who received a $50.00 Walmart Gift card 

each for the top sellers. Grand total:  $4,276.50 

Top Sellers… 

Domenic Gr. 7 – 33 dozen 

Ella-Lin    KA    – 33 dozen 

Brynn         Gr. 1 – 31 dozen 

Mariah       Gr. 6 – 29 dozen 

 

SCHOOL SAFETY 
We understand before and after-school pick-up 

and drop-off is difficult. However, the safety of our 

students, and your children, must be everyone’s first 

priority. Several students cross at the crosswalk, and 

we are seeing vehicles creating an unsafe 

environment for our students.  
 

A reminder…. 

that the front of the school 

building has No Parking and 

No Stopping signs. 

 

**Vehicular traffic in School Bus Loading zones is 

prohibited. Please take every possible opportunity 

to show appreciation and respect for the service 

that school bus drivers provide.**  
 

 

Your support in this matter is essential and greatly 

appreciated. Thank you for keeping the safety of 

our students a priority.  
 

 

 

GRADE 8 GRADUATION 
Commencement Pictures will be on  

Wednesday, March 5th  

 

Commencement Ceremony will be on 

Monday, June 23rd    
 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 
The first School Council meeting of 2025 

will be held on Monday, January 13th in 

the library at 6:00 p.m.   

Everyone is welcome to join us!



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


